THE WOMAN'S CLUB OF WINTER PARK, INC.



MARCH 2019 HIGHLIGHTS

President: Judy Allen President Elect: Nancy Miles

Club Office: 407-644-2237

Email: info@womansclubofwinterpark.com



Dear Ladies of the Woman's Club of Winter Park, Inc.

February was another wonderful and busy month at the Woman's Club!

Our program committee needs a special thank you because each weekly program has been great, and when you add a delicious potluck lunch, life is good. I was so pleased to see so many ladies bring a favorite dish for the luncheon. The meal was unbelievable! For those of you who didn't bring something, you'll get another chance in April. I've heard that we should put our name next to the dish so others can ask for the recipe.

In his book "Walk Humbly with Your God" Fr. Andrew Apostoli says, "Love begins in the heart-in our thoughts-and is usually expressed initially in our words. But it must not stop there; it must be lived out in our actions." So many of you showed your loving actions with the preparation and distribution of 25 boxes of cookies and chocolates again this year. And those ladies that received that love have written so many letters of gratitude. What a wonderful way to let them know that we appreciate all that they have meant to the Woman's Club for so many years and that we miss seeing them.

Congratulations and thank you to Nancy Miles for her leadership in chairing the very successful Artisan Craft Show on February 23rd. I saw a lot of club participation, and that is so important.

Working on these projects leads to deeper and lasting friendships among those who participate—one of the bonuses of being a member of the Woman's Club of Winter Park, Inc.



March Programs

Thursday, March 7th, 2019 2PM: Entheseal Changes as a Reflection of Activity Patterns at 1st century BC/AD Petra, Jordan

This presentation will discuss the research for Tara Wagner's MA thesis, conducted at East Carolina University. This research focuses on the pattern of entheseal changes observed in individuals from urban first century BC/AD Petra in order to generate a profile of activity patterns for the non-elite Nabataeans buried along the North Ridge.

Tara Wagner is a graduate of East Carolina University with a Master of Arts in Anthropology, advised under Dr. Megan Perry. She received her Bachelor of Arts in

Anthropology as well as a minor in Dance at the University of Central Florida. From a young age, Tara has had two significant constants in her life: dance and history. Through her dedication and passion, she has received numerous opportunities to advance her knowledge on each topic.



UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA IFAS

Thursday, March $14^{\rm th}$, 2019, 2PM: Composting, Ed Thralls, Master Gardener, UF/IFAS Extension Office

Ed Thralls is known to gardeners in Central Florida as the Orange County Residential Horticulture Extension Agent. He is has very active teaching vegetable gardening and community/school gardening programs throughout the County. He is a graduate of the University of Florida with a degree in Horticulture. He is a Florida Nursery Growers and Landscapers "Florida Certified Horticulture Professional" and a certified "Square Foot Garden" Teacher. He is the recipient of the 2010 Master Gardener Professorship Award. Ed has been providing home landscape and gardening information to homeowners in the Central Florida area since 1998. Ed will be teaching us the basics of composting as well as

providing insight on the countless benefits of composting.

Thursday, March 21st, 11:30AM: Spring Luncheon & Fashion Show Join us for our Annual Spring Luncheon while enjoying the latest Spring styles from Stein Mart and Through the Looking Glass modeled by our own members.

Please make a reservation by contacting Aycha or using the reservation form at the end of this newsletter. \$25/pp.





Thursday, March 28th, 2019, 2PM: Woman of Abstract Expressionism

David Matteson is the associate curator of education and outreach at the Orlando Museum of Art where he oversees and facilitates adult and community access programming. Mr. Matteson will present a lecture and power point presentation on women of abstract expressionism. While it was certainly difficult for men to win respect within New York's art scene in the 1950,s, this was a nearly impossible feat for women artists. Mr. Matteson will reveal the stories behind Joan Mitchell, Grace Hartigan, and Helen Frankenthaler, who took new york by storm and left their mark on art history through their colorful abstractions.

Announcements & Events



Welcome Home Basket for Family Promise in March

In the month of March, we will be collecting items for a "Welcome home" basket for Family Promise. This organization meets the emergency needs of homeless families. They provide a safe place to stay and three meals a day by housing families at the facilities of their fait based partners throughout Orange & Seminole counties. Each family works with a case manager to develop a plan to overcome their barriers and find housing. Each Week up to 14 individuals in families receive shelter, meals & case management services at Family Promise.

Below are the items that we need to fill a laundry basket:

Dishes Small mixer Hot pads Pots & pans Toaster Dish towels Sheets: twin & full size Towels Laundry basket

Bucket with cleaning supplies

Kitchen in a Box-found on Amazon

Laundry soap Storage containers

Thank you for helping a family return to a home of their own! Chris Bush

Scholarship Committee



The Woman's Club of Winter Park, Inc.
Scholarship Applications for 2019
are due
Friday, March 1, 2019
Applications are on our website:
www.womansclubofwinterpark.com
Or contact the office 407 644 -2237



A big "Thank You!" to all who helped with the **Artisan Showcase** and a special thank you to the members who came and shopped that day. **We are considering doing another** one in the Fall. If you would like to be part of a small committee to work on that we welcome your ideas. Email: nancymiles@gmail.com

The tremendously fun **Dinner on the Avenue** is on April 6 and the Woman's Club will have a table this year! We are considering having a theme based on one of the historic photos from our archives, perhaps one of the garden shows that we would recreate on the table. We need help with ideas and decorating so please let me know if you would like to help. If you have never been to Dinner on the Avenue it is an evening where you see some extremely creative ideas right on Park Avenue.





March Birthdays!

Judi Andrews 3/14 Sharon DeRose 3/1 Betty Gilleland 3/18 Karen James 3/8 Debbie Kirkwood 3/23 Mimi Smetheram 3/29 Sandra Blossey 3/4 Nancy Flaherty 3/30 Sue Grafton 3/7 Aimee Kakos 3/30 Merry Mancini 3/4

Membership Committee

Please find below new member information and/or photos as an insert to the Woman's Club Directory. If there are any other corrections, or address changes to the directory, please let Chris Bush know at ctbushx2@earthlink.net or 407-628-1452.

Please Welcome Our New Members!



Fraizer, Ryan (12/16) 712 Willow Run Lane Winter Springs, FL, 32708 (863) 604-2376



Glaser, Debbie ((7/15) 1219 Arlington Place Winter Park, FL, 32789 (703) 618-8960



Hansen, Bonnie (1/10) 400 Killshore Lane Winter Park, FL, 32789 (407) 256-6924

Member Photos



Joan Flewelling



Hueber, Carol

Contact Information Change

Liff, Gerry	Worley, Marisa
2519 Chinook Trail	317 Cornwall Rd.
Maitland, FL 32751	Winter Park, FL 32792
(407) 340 5096	

T'AI CHI COMING BACK! Set your calendars for March 12! We look forward to seeing our lovely ladies taking care of their soul and their body through this ancient Chinese tradition that is a graceful form of exercise.

Reduce stress, promote serenity through gentle, flowing movements while having fun!

glliff@earthlink.net



Join us for our spring Luncheon And Fashion Show

Thursday, March 21, 2019
11:30am
Lunch served at noon
\$25 per person,
Guests welcome!